OlL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO /

INSPECTION REPORT
March 18, 1952

BESS-OIL & GAS COMPANY - Bess-Rock Bros. No. 1
NESW Sec. 10-16N-35E
Ouay County

On this date 1 visited the above captioned well and talked
with Mr. Otto Bess, partner in this project.

work that has been done since resumption of operations is

under-reaming of 7" casing from 2011 to 2370" (latter casing
had previously been seated at 2011' in May, 1951). Plans are
to attempt to lower the 7" string down to 23707 This will be

attempted with down stroke jars since the casing could not
be lowered by gravity.

At the time of this inspection the well was shut down as they
were waiting on arrival of the downstroke jars.
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EUGENE A. CHAVEZ,
Geologist
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